
Linn-Mar High School 

Daily Announcements 

Wednesday May 16 

 

SENIORS!  If you didn’t get a chance to pick up your Graduation Cap & Gowns and Senior 

Checkout paperwork, please stop by the 11/12 office to do so this week! 

Linn Mar students who may be interested in Accounting as a profession:  There will be a panel of accountants 

from the local area here to discuss their careers, education and experience on Thursday, in the lecture hall during 

2nd block (10:05-11:45).  All are welcome!  It will be a great educational and networking experience for all who 

may be planning on a business career.  Check with Mr. Hoefle for details.” 

Clubs 

 
All FFA Members, please RSVP Ms. Lemmer with your banquet reservations by this Friday, May 18th! Banquet 

is Monday, May 21 starting at 6:30pm in Pride Rock Commons, official dress in required. See Ms. Lemmer more 

information 
 

Need CORDS hour, interested in helping new students, Join Student Ambassadors!  There will be 

a meeting for new and current members this Thursday May 17th at 8am in the Lecture Hall.  

Unable to make the meeting, see Mr. Martin in the 9/10 office.   

Applications are available outside the 9/10 office. 

 

The Yearbook staff is looking for new members for the 2018-19 school year.  Applications are 

available in front of the 11/12 office.  Return completed applications to the main office by May 

25th. 

 
Key Club is having a toiletries drive to make care packages for the homeless in our 
community.  Items needed are:  
Shampoo 
Body soap 
Razors 
Shaving cream 

Sanitary wipes 

Female products 

Deodorant 

Toothbrush 

Toothpaste 

Turn in your donations to the main office or the Learning Center by Wed. May 16th. 

 

SPORTS 

Current SENIORS who still have any athletic uniforms or equipment need to turn these items into the Athletic 
Office ASAP or your Senior Sheet will not get signed.  You must be in good standing in order to participate in 
commencement ceremony.  If you have lost items then you will need to pay that bill. Stop by Athletic Office 
for amount owed. 

JV 2 boys soccer will host Ia City West at 4:15 

Varsity Girls tennis will compete in Regionals at Clinton HS. 

JV girls gold will plat at Gardner 



JV1 girls tennis will host Washington at 4:30 

JV1 boys tennis will play at Washington at 4:30 

 
COUNSELING NEWS 

 

Kirkwood Concurrent Classes: If you are Interested in taking Kirkwood classes for the fall 
semester the Class registration is open NOW until June 1st. YOU need to pick up AND 
COMPLETE a registration form in the College/Career Center. Return these forms as soon as 
possible. 

**Seniors: Just a reminder that all transcript requests to colleges and teacher recommendation 

letters are done through Family Connection. If you need help with this process stop in the 

College/Career Center or see your School Counselor. 

**Scholarships: Scholarships can be found on Family Connection under the Colleges tab and 

Scholarship List. They can only be accessed under the student Family Connection account. Any 

questions, please stop in the College/Career Center or see your School Counselor 

Parking 2017-18 

**Students who have parking tags to park on campus MUST advise Mrs. Sturenfeldt in the 11/12 

Office of any changes of vehicle information including new license plates. Vehicles not 

registered to park on campus will be ticketed. 

Parking Lot Reminder! Students are not allowed to park in the visitor or staff parking areas 

during school hours. This is a parking violation and you will receive a parking fine of $25.00. 

Park in your designated lot with your parking tag displayed to avoid being ticketed. 

Students who drive their moped to school need to park on the designated area in the South Lot. Please 

register your moped before driving it on campus. 

Students who have the privilege of parking on campus please remember to follow the Linn-Mar parking 

guidelines to avoid getting a parking fine: 

• Park in your designated parking lot. 

• Always have your parking tag displayed in your vehicle. 

• Register any car you drive on campus to the 11th/12th office. • 

Parking tags are not transferable. 

• Do NOT parking in staff, visitors or handicap areas. 

• Parking fines costs $25.00 and must be paid within 14 days. 

• Receiving 3 parking fines will result in the loss of your parking tag for the school year. • 

Students are NOT allowed to park at Excelsior Middle School. 

• Students are NOT allowed to park in the apartment lots across the street. 

• Students parking on the street, please do not block driveways or fire hydrants or you will get ticketed by the 

Marion Police. 

• The East Lot is for South Lot overflow parking only. 

Students must park in their designated parking lots.  The North parking lot is set up for students 

and staff to have designated areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means 

student and staff share the parking lot together.  Students need to have their parking tags 

displayed at all times. 


